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Hello everyone! It's a pleasure to meet you. My name is Anna Yasutake, and I am now the Newsletter 

Editor for WFWP USA! I graduated from Emerson College in 2014, where I majored in Writing, 

Literature, and Publishing and minored in Business. I joined Simon and Schuster shortly after graduating, 

and have worked as a professional in the publishing industry ever since. 

 

Although I have not previously been an active member of WFWP, I've always admired the unique blend 

of religion, family values and humanitarian efforts that WFWP maintains and the courageous efforts of its 

members all over the world. I look forward to getting to know each and every one of you and the amazing 

work you are doing. 
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